
 

As we approach the start of the 2021-2022 school year, it is important to remember that 

all students registered to a schoolhouse will return to in-person instruction.  As a result, 

distance learning (MSO) is not an option when school resumes in Miami-Dade County 

Public Schools this Fall.  

Those parents expressing an interest in having their students remain in a virtual setting 

may opt to withdraw from their current school and enroll at Miami-Dade Virtual School 

(MDVS).   

 MDVS will employ Miami-Dade County Public Schools teachers and facilitators to provide 

instruction. 

 MDVS is open to grades K through 12. 

 Miami-Dade County Public Schools will offer Exceptional Student Education (ESE) and 

English Speakers of Other Languages (ESOL) consultation services to Miami-Dade Virtual 

School’s elementary, middle, and high school programs. 

 

MDCPS administrators and support personnel that interact with parents in any capacity 

should communicate the MDVS option to parents expressing an interest in learning 

more about a virtual schooling option for the upcoming school year. 

Parents should be directed to https://mdvs.dadeschools.net  

or email mdvs@dadeschools.net. 

 

 An informational webinar is available to all website visitors and a LIVE webinar is 

scheduled every Tuesday beginning at 4 pm.  Registration is required. 

 Sample schedules, courses, and technology requirements are all available on the 

website. 

 Parents may apply online for the upcoming school year. 


